MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Andrew J. Linseisen, P.E., Assistant Director
Development Services Department

DATE: February 20, 2019

SUBJECT:  Postponement of public hearing and possible action “Yard Bar — Outdoor Music
Venue permit appeal”

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the February 21, 2019 City Council
meeting to the March 28, 2019, City Council meeting:

Item 47: Conduct a public hearing and consider an appeal by interested parties regarding the
decision by the Development Services Department to issue an Qutdoor Music Venue permit to
Yard Bar, located at 6700 Burnet Rd.

The postponement was requested jointly by all of the appellants and the business owner in order to allow
time for continued negotiations to come to an agreeable resolution of the issues and possible withdrawal
of the appeals.

Thank you.

Cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager



